
 

Flemington Speedway Historical Society  PO Box 1003, Flemington, NJ 08822 

 

Dear Potential Sponsor: 

The Flemington Speedway Historical Society will be holding its 12th annual “Car Show” on 

Saturday, October 21, 2023, at the Hunterdon County Fairgrounds, 1207 NJ-179, 

Lambertville, NJ 08530.  Members of the Flemington Speedway Historical Society invite you 

to participate in this amazing event. We’ve had an overwhelming response from car owners 

and the public, last year we had over 650 cars in attendance, and hundreds of spectators.  

Included in the show will be cars of every kind; Antiques, Classics, Muscle Cars, Hot Rods, 

Race Cars, and Special Interest cars of all types and sizes. Special fun filled events, music 

from the 1950’s through the 1980’s, great food and lots of vendors, will make this day one 

to be remembered. 

Our “Car Show” is open to all who enjoy cars and a good time. Numerous local car clubs and 

other groups are expected to participate.   

Don’t miss out on this opportunity to get your business out there! If you are interested in 

becoming a sponsor, please contact us at info@flemingtonspeedwayhistoricalsociety.com.  

Attached is our sponsorship form that includes the sponsorship levels. Flemington Speedway 

Historical Society is recognized by the IRS code as a 501(c)(3), non-profit public charity, 

whose mission is to Preserve, Protect, and Document the History of the Flemington 

Fairground and Speedway. 

 

Many thanks, 

Dennis Tretter 

Dennis Tretter 

FSHS President 
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